VICTORIA PARK MANAGEMENT
COMMITTEE

GENERAL MEETING 27/8/15

Opened: 6:40pm

Present: B. Nolan, P Peel, B Statham, S Lawson, K Klein

Apologies: N Shellford.
Minutes read & accepted: P.Peel 2" B Statham

Business arising: Draft letter done to council in regards to money owing on
toilet block. Valve in mens toilet block still to be fixed. Scott spoke to Barry
Sullivan in regards to bulb replacement for lights, he has replacements fotr top
rows only. Council fixed fuses so we now only have three lights out. Barbecue
area progressing.

Safety Issues : Hole in fence past toilet block . Karl to organise someone to
fix it.

Treasurers Balance: Balance as at 31/7 /2015 $14,778.76

Correspondence : Application from Macarthur League Tag fo hire ground for
the spring/ summer season. Letter from council in regards to Draft Wollondilly
Development Control Plan 2015, Picton Juniors booking for Presentation and
AGM Letter to book Annual show. Moved Beth 2™ Paul.

General Business ; Discussion on application from Macarthur League Tag to
hire oval. Brian commented that they need to prove they are a not for profit
organisation, committee concerned that they are not affliated with Australian
Oz Tag, also committee planned to do work on the ground in the spring/
summer with council approval and looking forward to giving ground a chance
to recover after a busy winter season and the Picton Show. This committee
does not want to accept this booking but Beth to speak to Danae at council.
Karl disappointed watering wasn't done before frost hit ground after user
groups airated oval. Karl has applied for State Government grant to upgrade
clubhouse for wheelchair access and lighting upgrade.

Meeting closed:8:30 pm Next meeting Thursday October 22™ 2015 at
6:30pm .



